
AS-SALĀMU ‘ALAIKUM WA RAHMATU-ALLAH,



HOLIDAY REQUEST FORM

Holidays will not be authorised during term time unless there are
exceptional circumstances which have to be authorised by the school at least 4 weeks in

advance. Please familiarise yourself with the School Academic Dates which has been
attached to this email.

More information is on our website under Policies. Alternatively, please click on the following
link:

://www.apexprimary.co.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Attendance-and-Punctuality-Polic
y-Feb-2025.pdf

https://www.apexprimary.co.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Attendance-and-Punctuality-Policy-Feb-2025.pdf
https://www.apexprimary.co.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Attendance-and-Punctuality-Policy-Feb-2025.pdf


MENTAL HEALTH & WELLBEING

Since the COVID pandemic, there has been an increase in mental health issues in
both adults and children. There is a greater need for schools to support children and
staff to enable better mental health and wellbeing.

This year as a school our goal is to focus on mental health and wellbeing of the
children and staff, bacause how we think and feel is vital to how we behave i.e if
you have positive thoughts or feelings you will approach everything with positivity
and vice versa. But not all young people (and some adults) understand that they are
connected.

The project will help:

● To understand feelings and its relation to our bodies
● To expand the vocabulary needed to describe and talk about emotions
● To give tools and strategies that can be used to regulate thoughts and

emotions e.g. journaling and muḥāsabah
● To instil healthy habits e.g. healthy eating, sleeping, breathing, mindfulness
● To become emotionally literate so that we not only understand own feelings

but also others

We are very grateful to the APC (Apex Parents Committee) who organised the food
and bric a brac sale on Thursday 19th January and successfully raised £540 with
£500 going towards the cost of a wellbeing programme and journals for the children
and £40 towards our future APC projects. Jazāk Allāhu Khairan.

The project already started last term with the children participating in a 5-day
challenge and this term they are continuing on to a longer term programme.

In shāʾ Allāh, we will share progress of the project on Classdojo and additional
resources to help parents and we also hope to run parent workshops in the future.

In the meantime please find attached links (in another email following shortly) to
parenting courses which are FREE to Redbridge residents.

Children’s Mental Health week 6-12 February
Please find attached some tips for parents.




